
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

North Hampton School District 
Public Hearing on the  

Proposed 2012-13 School Budget  
 

 
The North Hampton Budget Committee will hold a public hearing on the 2012-13 school budget 
on Tuesday, January 17, 2012 at 7:00PM in the North Hampton Town Hall. 

 
The Budget Committee will meet immediately following the Public Hearing for a final review of 
the budget. 

 
Paul Martino, Chairman   
North Hampton Budget Committee 
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